
Jon Swan
Save Forest Lake

Good Morning Committee Members:
Thank you for accepting my testimony in SUPPORT of LD1639.  I do not reside in 
Maine, but in neighboring New Hampshire, where our state is also under assault by 
those who would seek to exploit our natural resources with the importation of out of 
state trash.  I would urge your committee to listen to the people of your state, not the 
lobbyists of the solid waste industry.
Keep in mind,the intent of Maine's decision to make Juniper Ridge a state-owned 
facility was to halt the influx of out of state waste into your borders.  LD1639 helps to
close that loophole, for the betterment of the citizens of Maine.  Please, support and 
pass LD1639.  
Thank you,
Jon Swan
Founder, Save Forest Lake
Dalton, NH
603-991-2078


